
Words from our Director:

Hi M.C.A FAMILY!
What an incredible year it has
already been at Masterpiece!

 A huge THANK YOU to those that
were able to join us for our Peter
Piper Pizza Family Gathering, and

Our Annual Country Fair.
 I hope you and your little ones had

an exciting time! 
We also want to thank H-E-B for

sponsoring!
As we enter the month of

October, we want to simply let
you know that as a Christian

School we do not celebrate
Halloween. 

This month we will be focusing
our attention on all the

AMAZING Community Helpers in
our area.

Thank you for your help in
keeping everyone safe and

making every event a
tremendous success. 

As always, it is a blessing to
serve you and your family.

In his service,
Michelle.

Calendar

October 4th
Ambulance visits M.C.:A

October 4th
Dairy Queen Night

5:30-8:30

October 6th
InnerSpark Performing Arts -Dance

Lessons will Begin

October 13th
Mission Fire Department visits M.C.A

October 16th
NO SCHOOL (Teacher In-Service)

October 20th
Mission Police Department visits M.C.A

October 27th
Doctor Martin Garza visits M.C.A

Check out this link on how you can continue
helping your little ones dental hygiene!

https://familydoctor.org/dental-hygiene-
how-to-care-for-your-childs-teeth/

Newsle t t er


